
October 29, 2018

Son Nguyen

Federal Communications Commission

Washington, DC.

Mr. Nguyen ...

This letter is to inform you and the FCCthat KEZM-AM has no intention of operating with the Isotron

antenna proposed in BSTA-20180306ACX. The antenna was never installed. Therefore, that STA should

be superceded by BESTA-20181010AAU. The BESTA-20181010AAU is a request for the extension of the
facilities granted in BESTA-20180329ABU.

Thank you, and I apologize for any confusion.
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Owner/Merchant Broadcasting INC

KEZM-AM

Sulphur/Lake Charles, LA.


